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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

PUBLIC NOTICE

THE SIERRA LEONE COMPACT DEVELOPMENT PROCESS IN FULL SWING

In December 2020, the Millennium Challenge Corporation (MCC) Board of Directors
selected Sierra Leone to develop a Compact after the country passed the MCC Scorecard
for two consecutive years (2019 and 2020). The Government of Sierra Leone has
subsequently established the Sierra Leone Compact Development Unit (SLCDU) within
the Office of the Vice President (OVP) with responsibility to develop the Compact in close
collaboration with MCC.

Sierra Leone is currently in the second phase of the Compact Development Process; the
Problem Diagnostic phase where the two most binding constraints, access to power and
food insecurity and supply will be subjected to a Root Cause Analysis (RCA) following
nationwide consultations on the Constraints Analysis (CA).

The SLCDU wants to assure the general public that the process will be inclusive,
transparent and participatory and therefore entreats every citizen to robustly support the

development of Sierra Leone’s Compact.

For further information please call or send a WhatsApp message to the number
+23279523877 or visit our office at 23 Spur Road, Freetown.

Dated 29t July 2021

Ndeye Fatu zoroma

National Coordinator



